GRACE ACADEMY, DEHRADUN, 2023

CLASS 5 PLACEMENT QUESTION PAPER ENGLISH

A. Read the given passage below and answer the questions that follow:

The giraffe is the tallest of all living land animals. A male can go up to eighteen feet and a female up to fifteen feet. Such height enables them to escape the competition for ground level grass that exists among other leaf- eaters. It also gives him a long range of vision. He takes the warning of approaching the enemy early.

M.M 25

Giraffes eat a variety of leaves, but acacia leaves are their favourite diet. In spring when many trees are not in leaf, they spend 80 per cent of the day eating. In summer, when trees are in full leaf, they need only 15 per cent. The rest of the time is spent in resting and quarrelling.

A giraffe's long neck is made up like that of man and most other mammals of seven vertebrae. The bones are attached to one another with ball and socket joints. These make the neck flexible. It can run at 50 km per hour.

	1. Answer the following questions:	(6)
	a) How does this tall height help the giraffe?	
	b) What is the favourite diet of a giraffe?	
	c) How do the giraffes spend their times in summer?	
	2. Find words from the passage that mean opposite to the following:	(3)
	a) dead b) stiff c) detached	
	3. Write whether the following statements are True or False:	(1)
	 a) During spring the trees are full of leaves. 	
	b) A giraffe delays the warning of an approaching enemy.	
	SECTION B	
1.	Fill in the blanks with Simple Present Tense	(1)
	a) The sun in the east.(rise)	
	b) Mrs. Singh rest in the afternoon. (take)	
2.	Fill in the blanks with correct pronouns:	(1)
	a) Mary went to school early is a good student. (Her/She)	
	b) John should work hard for upcoming exams. (His/He)	
3.	Fill in the correct "Articles' using "a, an, the:	(2)
	a) orange is a juicy fruit.	
	b) I enjoy eating ice-cream during summer.	
	c) moon shines brightly in the sky.	
	d) dog is a very faithful animal.	
4.	Re-write the following sentences in the correct order:	(3)
	a) he frequently is for class late.	
	b)help she often does her mother?	
	c) usually in the morning reads the newspaper Tom.	
5. Inse	ert punctuations and capital letters wherever necessary and re-write the senter	
	a) there are three things we need to buy at the grocery store shampoo soap an	d toothpaste
	b) can you switch off the television	
	c) what a delicious cake SECTION C	
	Write a paragraph of ten lines on any one of the topic given below:	(5)
	a) My Favourite Holiday Spot b) A Company of Good Friends	(3)
	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	

नीचे लिखे गद्यांश को पढ़कर प्रश्नों के उत्तर लिखिए-

एक दिन तेनालीराम ने देखा कि उसके घर के आस- पास कुछ चोर घूम रहे हैं। वह उनका इरादा समझ गया। उसने चारों को सुनाते हुए अपनी पत्नी से कहा, " देखो, आजकल चोरों का बड़ा ज़ोर है। अपने पास रूपया- पैसा और जो कीमती सामान है उसे एक बड़े संदूक में भर दो। मैं उसे बाग के कुएँ में छिपा दूँगा।" चोरों ने यह सुना तो बड़े प्रसन्न हुए। तेनालीराम ने एक संदूक लेकर उसमें ईंट- पत्थर भरे और उसने घर से लगे बगीचे में बने कुएँ में वह संदूक डाल दिया। रात होने पर चोर कुएँ पर आए, और रात भर वे कुएँ से पानी निकालते रहे। सवेरा होने पर तेनालीराम ने चोरों का धन्यवाद किया कि तुम लोगों ने रात भर

मेरे बगीचे में पानी दिया है।	
क) प्रश्नों के उत्तर लिखिए—	(3)
, प्रश्न 1. तेनालीराम के घर के आस— पास कौन घूम रहे थे ?	()
प्रश्न 2. तेनालीराम ने संदूक में क्या भरा ?	
प्रश्न 3. तेनालीराम ने चोरों का धन्यवाद क्यों किया ?	
ख) खाली स्थान भरिए—	(1)
1. तेनालीराम चोरों का समझ गया।	
2. रात भर वे कुएँ से निकालते रहे।	
ग) सही कथन पर (√) और गलत पर (X) का निशान लगाइए—	(1)
1. तेनालीराम ने चारों को सुनाते हुए अपने भाई से कहा। ———	
2. तेनालीराम ने चोरों का धन्यवाद किया । ——	
घ) गद्यांश को पढ़कर दिए शब्दों के विलोम शब्द लिखिए—	(1)
1.दुखी 2. रात	
<u>हिन्दी-2</u>	
क. नीचे लिखे वाक्यों में से उचित सर्वनाम छाँटकर रिक्त स्थान भरिए—	(2)
(वह कोई कछ यह तम्हारे)	

(वह, कोई, कुछ, यह, तुम्हारे)

- 1. रोहित एक अच्छा लड़का है, ईमानदार है।
- 2. दरवाजे पर खडा है।
- 3. मेरी घडी है।
- 4. घर अतिथि आए हैं।

ख. नीचे दिए गए वाक्यों में विशेषण शब्दों को छाँटकर लिखिए –	(2)
 थोड़ा दूध पी लो। बनारसी साड़ी बहुत प्रसिद्ध है। विनीत समझदार लड़का है। तीन दिन बीत जाने पर भी दर्द में कमी नहीं हुई। 	
ग. नीचे लिखे वाक्यों में संज्ञा शब्द को रेखाकिंत कीजिए –	(2)
1. नदी बहती है।	
2. अध्यापिका पढ़ाती हैं।	
3.आम में मिठास है।	
4.अर्जुन परीक्षा में सफल हुआ है।	
क.नीचे लिखे वाक्यों में किया– पद छाँटकर लिखिए –	(2)
1. बच्चा रोता है। 2. छात्र परीक्षा देते हैं। 3. हाथी चिंघाड़ रहा है। 4. राहुल पाठ पढ़ रहा है।	
घ. निम्नलिखित शब्दों के विलोम लिखिए— (2)	
1. उत्तीर्ण 2. दयालु 3. ज्ञान 	4. उधार
ड़. नीचे लिखे शब्दों के दो पर्यायवाची शब्द लिखिए— (2)	
1. वायु 2. कमल	
च. दिए गए किसी एक <u>विषय</u> पर शब्दों की सहायता से (70 —80 शब्दों) अन् (5)	गुच्छेद लिखिए।
मेरी प्रिय पुस्तक का मेरा प्रिय पात्र	

मेरी प्रिय पुस्तक का मेरा प्रिय पा **या** वर्षा का एक दिन

MATHS SAMPLE PAPER FOR CLASS-V MM: 25 1. Write the number in number name (words) (1) a. 48369-2. Write the numeral for the following number name: (1) a. Eighty –eight thousand eight hundred six: _____ 3. Add: 31239 + 24837 + 6686 (2) 4. Subtract: 256704 - 103028 (2) 5. Multiply: 107 X 90 (2) 6. Divide: 900 ÷ 12 (2) 7. Make a fraction whose numerator is 5 and denominator is 11 ____ (1) 8. Which unit of measurement would you prefer to measure the following: (3)a. Medicine in a spoon _____ b. Distance between two cities c. Weight of apples _____

10. There are 34532 books in a library, 3452 more books are added to the library. How many

(2)

(3)

(3)

(3)

9. Write am or pm for the following activity:

books are there in the library now?

b. Morning walk

11. A man saves Rs 1250 every month. How much will he save in 24 months?

12. In a school of total strength 2738, 1946 are boys. How many are girls?

a. Dinner

- 1. What is the process by which plants make their own food using sunlight?
- 2. Name the force that pulls all objects towards the centre of the Earth.
- 3. What is the percentage of the water on Earth?
- 4. Name the gas that we breathe in and is essential for life.
- 5. What is the process of a liquid turning into a gas called?

c) K

- 6. Which organ in the human body is responsible for pumping blood?
- 7. What is the largest planet in our solar system?
- 8. What is the longest river in the world?
- 9. What number is missing in the pattern? 12, 16, 20, _____, 28
- 10. Fill in the blank:

- 11. Choose the missing term: U,O,I ____, A
- a) E b) J